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Dear Parents, 

 Attached is a package of speech and language activities for you to complete with your child in 

the case that school may not be in session. I have picked out activities that should be helpful for 

your child to maintain his current skill level in speech and language.  

Some students will receive both the articulation and speech packet as they are working in both 

areas. The first unit is for articulation practice with the second unit for language practice. Some 

students will receive only one packet, either articulation or language, as they may have needs in 

only one area.  

The only items needed for completion of the activities in the packets are markers, crayons or a 

pencil.  

Thank you so much for working with your child on these packets! 

 

 

 

_______________________________ 

 

Ms. Jacqueline Marsh M.S. CCC-SLP 

Speech Pathologist 

Gilbertsville-Mt.Upton Central School 

 


